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BRIEF FOR THE 
COMMITTEE:

To receive and comment on the Cabinet responses

1. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

1.1 At its 7 March 2017 meeting, the Committee resolved to make a number of 
recommendations following discussions on the campaign to protect the rights of 
all its citizens, including the right of EU citizens to vote and participate in local 
elections; and the Community Safety Strategy. Appendix A lists these 
recommendations and the Cabinet responses, which were presented at its 18 
September 2017 meeting.

1.2 At its 24 May 2017 meeting, the Committee resolved to make a number of 
recommendations following discussions on the implementation of 20mph limit 
zones in the borough. Appendix A lists these recommendations and the Cabinet 
responses, which were presented at its 18 September 2017 meeting.

2. RECOMMENDATION

2.1 Members are invited to appraise and comment on these responses.
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